


Please hear our plea to OPPOSE an entrance at 241 Wycliffe Ave. as we do not wish for
our driveway to be obstructed by additional vehicles entering/exiting this new development
entrance as we already make adjustments to leave from and park on our existing property
onto Wycliffe.

Based on significant growth in our community, from Highway 427 extension to the West,
Major Mackenzie to the North, along Islington on the East and Highway 7 corridor our
internal road infrastructure needs to be reviewed to understand the overall impact to
congestion in the Vaughan West area. Many of the local roads are two lanes, how can we
expect to allow for flow and movement of vehicles and people? An overarching road
network review should be performed to understand the impact of all the proposed and
underway developments. We need to recognize and address challenges with moving not
only community members but commuters as well.

We are disappointed to hear the Interim Control By-law is not an option being
recommended by City Administration to Council.  We wish to be consulted and informed
citizens regarding the remainder of this application’s process and involved in the public
consultation moving into the next phases. Please keep the community informed, we would
rather be part of this change then not be included at all. 

Respectfully,
Ingrid and Phil Harris


